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Greetings from Senator Victor Oh 

 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the Ottawa Canada-

China Film Festival hosted by the Canada-China Friendship Society of Ottawa (CCFSO). 

Since its inception, the CCFSO has been committed to its goal of helping Canadians learn 

about China and understand it better. The Ottawa Canada-China Film Festival shines a 

spotlight on the importance of the film industry in strengthening cross-cultural 

communication between fellow Canadians and members of the global community. It will 

provide the audience with an opportunity to learn more about the rich and vibrant culture 

and traditions of China through the creative medium of film. Such efforts undoubtedly 

promote values of mutual understanding and respect, which we as Canadians, hold so near 

and dear. 

I would like to commend the CCFSO for their ongoing efforts in fostering cross-cultural 
communications and people-to-people ties between Canada and China. I would also like to 
thank all organizers, sponsors and volunteers who contributed to making this event a 
success. 

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable festival. 
 

Sincerely, 

  

The Honourable Victor Oh  

Senator - Ontario      

     


